
Temporary Location

I had indicated in my initial building email 
that while the architects who are in charge 
of our building remodel were confident that 
we could stay in the new building during 
the duration of construction, that this was 
subject to change. 

After further review by the architects and 
the City of Golden Valley, as well as the 
discovery that renovations would become 
more extensive than originally anticipated, 
it was determined that keeping our program 
in the building during the Fall would 
be untenable. These are all very recent 
developments and decisions, which is why 
you are just hearing about it now.

Thankfully, we have found a fantastic space 
nearby as our temporary home. It is located 
at 8401 Golden Valley Rd (behind the 
Holiday Gas Station) and actually provides 
us with more square footage than we even 
have now, as well as a very nice kitchen 
space.

It is the Valley Creek Office Building and is 
clearly marked from the street. On the first 
floor is a Health Partners Clinic and we will 
have the second floor to ourselves. Most 
importantly, its proximity to our current 
location will allow for minimal disruptions 
in transportation and our work/community 
partnerships. 

On Tuesday, October 5th, we will have 
drop-off at our current location and pickup 
from the 8401 Golden Valley Rd location. 
Wednesday, October 6th will be our first 
full day at the 8401 location. Our plan is 
to stay at that location until January 15th, 
when it is expected that the demolition and 
reconstruction phase will be complete and it 
will be safe for us to return to 8810.

If you have any questions, comments, 
or concerns, please reach out to either 
myself or Wyayn Rasmussen, our Executive 
Director.

Fall Conferences

Each of you will also have an opportunity 
to see our new temporary space in person 
during Fall Conferences! Conferences will 
be held in the evenings on October 18th 
and 19th from 5pm-8pm and from 10am-
5pm on October 20th. Please sign up using 
the Google form which will be sent in a 
separate email. All of our conferences will 
be in-person at the 8401 location unless 
you indicate that you would prefer a virtual 
conference.

Also included in this form will be an 
opportunity for you to indicate what you 
would like to specifically address. We will be 
working our way through our Adult Ed and 
Beyond Plans and will hopefully anticipate 
many of your questions, comments, and/
or concerns. Students are encouraged to 
attend conferences, but we will ultimately 
leave that decision up to each family. 

If you have not already done so, please 
complete and return all parent assessments 
in anticipation of conferences. 

With Sincere Appreciation,
Michael Faeth
Adult Education Manager
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Please note: 
This calendar is subject to change. 
* Lunch included

Students will typically have an option 
to purchase food or other items 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Lilli Putt*

1

Sholom

4

Williston 
Fitness Center

5 6

No 
Programming

7

No 
Programming

8

Rock Elm

11

Williston 
Fitness Center 

12 13

Williston 
Fitness Center 

14

MN Largest 
Candy Store/
App Orchard*

15

PRISM/Sholom
Evening Conf

18

WFC
Evening Conf.

19

No Program/
Day Conference

20

No 
Programming

21

No 
Programming

22

Rock Elm

25

Williston 
Fitness Center 

26 27

Williston 
Fitness Center 

28

Pumpkin Patch/
Corn Maze*

29


